To whom it may concern,

I am writing to oppose House Bill 3063 and to urge you to rethink taking away peoples' rights! It
is appalling that our own government would be willing to take away our right to choose.
Mandated vaccination is wrong! Not to mention the extremely high vaccination rates in Oregon.
Why do we need a bill that forces people to vaccinate themselves and their children when so
many already do? This is about choice. | strongly oppose this bill.

Regards,
Allison Parkin



